
 

 

 

May 19, 2020 

Good Afternoon Parents/Guardians, 

We hope that this message finds you and your family safe and healthy during these uncertain times.   

Today, the Government of Ontario announced that overnight camps will not be permitted to operate in 

the summer of 2020. Unfortunately, as a result, we will not be offering our TDSB Outdoor Education 

Camps: Camp Kearney, Island Summer Camp and Hillside Nature Camp, this year.   

While this is disappointing news, we know this decision was made in the best interest of camper and 

staff safety.  We hope that we will be able to come back next season bigger and better than ever!   

In the meantime, you may choose one of the following options:  

• A credit for your fees paid-to-date towards summer 2021.  

OR 

• A full refund of all money paid-to-date.   

Please let us know which course of action you choose so that we can move forward.  Those who have 

paid on-line will have a very quick turnaround, 2-3 weeks.  Those who paid via cheque, we will begin to 

process these payments, but please allow 3-6 weeks in order to receive these payments.  

We want to thank you for your on-going support and look forward to connecting with you moving 

forward.  Please continue to connect with the Camp Director or David Hawker-Budlovsky (david.hawker-

budlovsky@tdsb.on.ca) as needed. 

Take care and stay safe, 
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